
 

 

April 27, 2022 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

I am requesting funding for “GJDC Small Batch Manufacturing Development” in fiscal year 

2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is “Greater Jamaica Development 

Corporations”, located at 90-04 161st Street Jamaica NY 11432. The funding would be used for 

acquiring and renovating a building to provide local manufacturers with a space to work and help 

their small businesses. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest 

in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Gregory W. Meeks 


